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Non-Resident Oriya Facilitation Center

       Regd. no. 22034/15 of 2005-06 of Orissa under Registration of Societies Act 1860




D-3, B. J. B. Nagar, Bhubaneswar 751014 (0674 2432251)

To

Our Friends Overseas

Re: Ruchi Prabasi Prativa Samman in the Prabasi Oriya Divas on Dec. 24, 2006.
We will be celebrating the Third Prabasi Oriya Divas on December 24th, 2006 at Community Center, NALCO Nagar, Bhubaneswar, an idyllic park like location which will please your children.

Over the years, members of the Non-Resident Oriya Community have contributed to various development projects in Orissa. They evince keen interest in the wholesome development of the State, the wholesome growth of the community and in airing aspirations of the common man. Their achievements overseas bring Orissa on to the world map of intellectuals and achievers. The NROFC in association with the Ruchi Foundation, an independent Group aiming at enrichment of Oriya Culture, has instituted an international award styled as Ruchi Prabasi Prativa Samman to be given away at each Prabasi Oriya Diwas. 
Criteria for selection of candidates are:

(1) He/she must be a person of Orissa origin but living abroad for more than a year

(2) He or she must have shown outstanding achievement in any field of human activity which brings Orissa into sharper focus in the world map

(3) He/she must not be a minor
(4) He/she must be able to speak in Oriya in his reply on receiving the award.
Who can recommend candidates for the award:

(1) An association of individuals working overseas, in any country

(2) Any individual who has been a recipient of the award

(3) Recommendations may be in a hard copy i.e., on letter heads signed by the President/Secretary or as an attachment to an email

(4) The recommendations must in addition to the cv of the candidate specify (a) why he/she is considered outstanding in the particular field of activity recommended and (b) how his/her activity has been highlighted internationally.
A committee of eminent persons including some NRIs would select one out of nominations received for the award.
We look forward to your recommendations by November 30, 2006.
With our best regards,

Sahadeva Sahoo, President, NROFC

Chittaranjan Das, Secretary, NROFC

website at www.nrofc.org 

